
Do you know a child 
who likes to sing?

Announcing the virtual launch of

The Choir School

Of West Baltimore


A unique enrichment program for boys 
and girls in grades 3 and up


In residence at


St. Bartholomew’s Church

4711 Edmondson Avenue

Baltimore, Maryland 21229


(410) 945-7263

ted@stbs-md.org

Call or email today for an 
interview!


Space is limited


The choir is free to all students


Provide your child with a great 
music education and watch 

them build lasting friendships 
in the exciting choir 

community.


Ted Davis, choirmaster
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Schedule

Online meetings by appointment 
will occur weekly,  
With possible bi-weekly group 
sessions 

When on-site activities can commence 
safely, we will transition into the 
following: 

Rehearsals 
• One weekday afternoon 5-6 p.m.

• Sundays Noon-1 p,m.

• One Saturday of each month


10:00 a.m.-noon, followed by lunch 
and social activity


And we plan to sing two Sundays of 
each month at St. Bartholomew’s 
Church 

• Rehearsal at 9:30 a.m.

• Sing for 10:30 a.m. service 

Occasional extra services and concerts

The Choir School

Of West Baltimore


Leadership team


Ted Davis, director

Diane Mountain, asst. director


Advisory board 
Corinne Bowmaker


Kim Flash

Dana Rose


Dr. Anne Lane

Join us for this fun, rewarding, 
and life-changing experience!


Some of the benefits of singing with us:

• Free weekly 1/2 hour piano lesson

• Voice for Life training program from the 

Royal School of Church Music* 

• Mentoring

• Leadership skills development

• Awards for achievement and 

commitment

And, once we transition to on-site 
activities: 
• Monthly stipend

• Performance and travel opportunities

• Team-building experience


*(If access to internet or a smart device is an 
issue, please reach out, as are glad to explore ways 
to assist you)


